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?? The Silver Creek High School football program just got even better! This year’s senior
classmen are now eligible to participate in this season’s football program.

This is great news for everyone on the team. For anyone interested in joining the high
school football program, you can start now by coming to the conditioning and practice sessions
being held Monday, Wednesday and Thursday from 4:15 to 6 p.m. Participants should sign in at
the newly equipped high school weight room.

Beginning August 4, high school practices will be held daily from 3:15to 5 p.m.

For more information concerning the JV high school program contact Coach Mike Flores
at 502-468-0200, Coach Joe Torres at 502-650-5303 or Coach Kevin Brooks at 502-550-2400.

Practice and game schedules, photos and upcoming events can be obtained on the Silver
Creek Dragon Football website at www.scdragonfootball.com.

Coaches, players, parents, football boosters and community volunteers have been working
diligently night and day to prepare the new football locker room and storage areas. J.L. Gilbert &
Sons and T.K. Constructors have graciously donated building materials and time toward this
special project.

In addition, school board maintenance personnel have been working closely with the
coaches to ensure everything goes smoothly. Their efforts and contributions will definitely make
this new facility a great addition to the program.

The Silver Creek Middle School program is entering its second season with a bang!
Practices, conditioning and fundraisers are already well underway. Questions concerning the
middle school program should be directed to Coach Chris Costin at 502-762-2994 or
812-246-8951.

If you'd like to become a part of this exciting new program, you can do so by contacting the
West Clark Football Boosters at P.O. Box 318, Sellersburg, IN 47172, Stan Moore at
502-836-7826 or Rennett Brunofsky at 502-594-4466 or any of the coaches listed above.

The football program for the schools has been a long time in the making. Now that it's here
the football boosters encourage everyone to participate either as a player, cheerleader, parent
or football booster.




